
SENSORY FRIENDLY

Christmas 
Festival FAQS

Who can attend The
SPOT Christmas

Party?

EVERYONE! Families welcome! 
Join us at Northcrest Baptist Church this year on 12.14.24
Anyone with sensory needs will enjoy our 4:00p-530p portion.
We will open doors to the community from 5:30-7:00p.

What does it cost? It’s completely FREE thanks to our generous sponsors!

What makes an
event sensory

friendly?

Lower crowds
Less noise
Low lighting
Adaptive games for ALL abilities
Sensory prizes in addition to candy prizes
Volunteers trained in sensory needs 
Sensory rooms available (Examples: quiet room, movement area), etc.

What is special
about The SPOT
Christmas Party?

We are all special needs parents, and we offer events that are inclusive,
welcoming, and fun for ALL abilities.

Our annual Christmas party has: 
Sensory rooms (quiet room, movement room), crafts, adaptive games, and
sensory prizes. 
Santa and Mrs. Clause have RSVP'd and will be available for pictures‼️
Photo opportunities for the entire family, and a link to pictures is emailed after
the event. 

How can we
participate?

Bring your friends and family to the event
Like and share our post on Facebook
Volunteer with us! We need volunteers to help before, during, and after the
event
Give a financial gift to our account at Community Foundation of East
Mississippi. You have the option to donate in someone's honor, and it is 100%
tax deductible


